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Happy Summer MLQG members. We have newly installed officers who begin 
their term with your July meeting: 
Kathy hill president  
Sandy Hicks Vice President  
Georgie McKenzie Treasurer 
Colleen Eskridge secretary 
 
If you have not renewed your Guild membership please plan to do so at this 
meeting! 
 
Looking forward to an interesting program at this meeting and wonderful 
workshop this moth! 
 
happy quilting!! 
 
Kathy 
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Officers  & Committee 
Members 
 
 President   
   Kathy Hill    
Kathyhill.ch@gmail.com   
                         
 Vice President              
Sandy Hicks 
hickssl@appstate.edu 
     
Secretary  
  Colleen Eskridge 
colleeneskridge@gmail.com 
                                                    
 Treasurer      
 Georgie McKenzie  
georgiemcknz@aol.com 
 
Newsletter 
Patricia Gustafson 
knittinkween@hotmail.co
m 
 
Friendship 
Linda Seamster 
seamster@charter.net 
 
Workshops 
Sue Sweet 
sssweet@bellsouth.net 

June 2019 
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June minutes 

· Meeting called to order by Kathy Hill 

· Welcoming Members and a guest 

· 2020 Membership dues were being collected 

Patty Blanton instelled new Officers: 

· Kathy Hill, President 

· Sandy Hicks, Bice President 

· Georgie McKenzie, Treasurer 

· Colleen Eskridge, Secretary 

· Announcements: 

· longarm rental opportunities and Fiber Art event at BRAHM and Jones House, 
Susan Sharp 

· Event at NC Art Museum in Raleigh, Gail Lund 

· Lyft and Uber trip offerings in Newland, Linville area, call for more info, Sheri 
Elderfield 

· Donation Quilt raffle won by Georgie McKenzie. Congratulations and thanks from 
Linda Seamster to all who participated and reminder that another raffle for donation 
quilts will be in Dec. 

Show and Shares 

· Multiple casserole covers and chenille pot holders made at May workshop. 

· Georgie McKenzie-Ror by Row wall hangings 
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· Charlene Wilson-Baltimore Applique and Friendship house quilt 

· Chris Zimmer-Accuquilt Sampler 

· Sheri Elderfield-Green and Beige UFO 

· Betty Minnick -Needle Turn Applique and Friendship Quilt 

· Marilyn Wright-Egret Art quilt 

· Colleen Eskridge-Chevron quilt 

A wonderful luncheon followed. Special thanks to Gail Lund for securing the Church 
Hall. 

Upcoming Meetings/ Workshops: 

Meetings: Workshop: 

July- 4th of July Surprise-Brenda Murray 

August- Judy Lily trunk show 

September-Gail from West Jefferson –TBA 

If anyone has a Judy Lily project, consider bringing it to a meeting to share 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June Treasurer's report: 
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The balance at the beginning of June was $5,717.94.  $540 was taken in from dues paid for 2019-
2020. There were $61.54 in expenditures.  The new balance is $6,196.40. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WORKSHOPS 
 
The workshop committee consisting of Georgie McKenzie, Elmyra Morris, and Susan Sweet is 
presenting the list of workshops for 2019. 
  
July -      Fabric Weaving 
Aug. -    open for new ideas 
Sept. -    Perky Pinwheels Quilt 
Oct. -     Christmas Project 
There are no workshops in Nov. and Dec. 
  
Workshops are on the third Tuesday of each month and run from 10:00 am until 2:00 pm.  Please 
put it on your calendar 
Tuesday April 30. Class is $75 non- refundable. The trunk show is 4/30 at 7pm at the library.  
Sign up at Sew Original. Susan Edmonson will teach a Sunflower class on 3/22 and  
 
 
 
 
 
 

WORKSHOPS 
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